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Last week, the Circuit Clerk’s office had a demonstration done by Journal Technologies on their 

case management system.  We will be getting a quote from them in the near future.  We are also 

currently in the process of getting a quote from Goodins Associates. 

 

The AOIC’s office recently informed us the Supreme Court is continuing the Court Technology 

Modernization Grant for Fiscal Year 2024.  Funding Requests are due by January 12, 2024.  

Department Heads in the New Courts Building are aware of this, and we will be working 

together on this project to continue to improve technology in the Courts.    

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

___________________________ 

Amy Johnson 

Lee County Circuit Clerk 

 


